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Kingsnorth CE Primary School 
 

New Parent Questionnaire 
 

Welcome to Kingsnorth Church of England Primary School and we hope that you and your child/ren 
enjoy your time with us and getting to know our school! 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to ask you a few questions so that we can get to know a little 
more about you and about what has brought you to our school. 
 

Why did you choose Kingsnorth CEP? 

How did you hear/find out about us? 

Have you seen the school in the local press or advertised locally? 
Where? 

Were we 1st, 2nd or 3rd choice?     
1st 2nd 3rd 

What attracted you to our school 

Have we managed to answer all of your questions (so far)? 

Have you got any questions that you would like to ask? 

What 3 words would you use to describe our school? 

During the process of introduction and induction, is there anything we could have done to 
improve the experience for you? 

If you attended the open evenings, could we ask what would have been your preferred time 
for the evening presentation to have taken place? 
 
Starting:   4pm   /   4.30pm   /  5pm   /   5.30pm   /    6.00pm   /   6.30pm  /    7.00pm  /   7.30pm  

Any comments? 
 
 
 

Many thanks for taking the time to answer these questions. 
We hope that this will help us improve what we do and increase our provision for our 

children. 
 


